
 
From: Carole and Bob [mailto: ]  
Sent: 11 May 2018 10:42 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Closure of Princes Parade Road 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We strongly object to the closure of the Princes Parade Road for the following reasons:- 
 
1. This will cause the A259 between Seabrook and Hythe to become more heavily congested 
and cause even more problems for the children and parents attending the school in Seabrook. 
 
2. This will cause a lot of disruption to the wildlife, and at the moment, the mating season is 
on for all the ducks and swans and disturbing their environment will cause them to go 
somewhere else. 
 
Please keep the road open. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Robert Burke and Carole Price 
 




